
Free & Reduced-Price School Meals 
APPLY NOW!

All Adams 12 Five Star Schools families are encouraged to apply for school meal benefits. 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

www.adams12.org/nutrition
1500 E 128th Ave., Thornton, CO 80241  

APPLY  
ONLINE!

If you do not have access to the  
online system, paper applications 
are available on request by  
contacting Nutrition Services.

Applications will be processed  
as quickly as possible. Keep in 
mind, online applications  
process faster. 

Due to the high volume of  
applications, please allow up  
to 10 operating days for a  
response. You will receive your 
eligibility letter in the mail or  
by email. Parents must pay full 
price for meals until the  
application is approved. 

Qualifying families will receive school meal benefits for 
the 2020-2021 school year.

School fees can be waived or reduced, such as athletic fees, 
and activity and field trip fees tied to curriculum.

Families can qualify for additional assistance, such as 
medical, food and cash assistance. 

Families can also qualify for support with other services, 
such as internet, gym memberships, passes to museums 
and cultural events.

Free and reduced percentage determines if a school has a 
breakfast after the bell program. 

Assists your child’s school in receiving additional funding.

Families must reapply for free and reduced-price school 
meals each new year. 

All students that were approved for school meal benefits 
for 2019-2020 will receive the same school meal benefits 
for the first 30 meal serve days of the new school year or 
until a new eligibility determination is made.

United States citizenship or immigration status is not a 
condition of eligibility for free and reduced price meal 
benefits. 

BENEFITS OF APPLYING FOR FAMILIES 

BENEFITS OF APPLYING FOR SCHOOL

REMINDER

Questions or for a paper application, contact nutritionmealbenefit@adams12.org or (720) 972-4195

Colorado is providing new food benefits called Pandemic Electronic Benefits Transfer (P-EBT) due to COVID-19 and  
the early closure of schools.  For more information about applying for P-EBT visit www.colorado.gov/cdhs/p-ebt. 

To successfully complete the P-EBT application, you will need your student’s state assigned student ID number,  
which can be found in the Infinite Campus Parent Portal. 


